
Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

On Monday 15th July at 10am it is the Year 

6 Leavers’ Service. This is an intimate service 

just for Holy Trinity leavers and their parents. 

We would love to see you there to help 

celebrate your child’s time at Holy Trinity.  

Unfortunately there is renovation work going 

on at St Mary’s Church and currently we are 

uncertain about whether or not the service will 

be held there. If St Mary’s is unavailable then 

our back up venue will be in our Holy Trinity 

Chapel. We will let you know the finalised 

venue by Friday via Parent Mail. 

 

End of HTPD Leavers’ BBQ and Disco 

To celebrate a brilliant year we are hosting 

a Year 6 barbeque and disco on Tuesday 

23rd July. It will be between 5:30pm—

7pm and will be held on the Year 6 roof 

garden. 

If any parents are available to help with 

the BBQ then please let JJ know via email 

on jjb@htpd.surrey.sch.uk. Your help would 

be much appreciated! 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 15th July– Year 6 Leavers’ Service– please do attend!! 

Friday 19th July– Trinity Trek 

Monday 22nd July– The Great Exhibition (Victorian work share with parents and 

relatives) 

Tuesday 23rd July– Leavers’ disco and BBQ 

Wednesday 24th July– End of term (13:45pm) 

Trinity Trek 

On Friday 19th July it is the Trinity Trek. we will set off from school at 9am and walk 

over St Martha’s and on to Shere. After a packed lunch and rest, we will arrive at  

Bentley Copse (the walk is approx 10 miles in total). There will be plenty of rests and 

breaks along the route. After the walk, the children will then cook their own food (in 

small, closely supervised groups). At the end of the evening the children need to be picked 

up by parents/carers at 6.00pm.   

 

The children have been put into small groups and together they have planned a dinner 

which they are going to cook on Trangias (a camping stove) at Bentley Copse. Each child 

has planned what they need to bring in order to contribute to the meal and this has 

been written on a sheet for their reference. Each member of the group needs to bring 

their items into school on Friday morning. They will not be expected to carry equipment 

during the day but they will need a small day rucksack containing a packed lunch, snack, 

drink and waterproofs/sun cream (depending on the weather forecast). 


